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The Manildra LPO is in dire need of assistance to maintain postal services in the small town.  We need an increase in the BPR so services remain for the community.
 
We struggle every day to pay our rent and to make something for all the hours we put in for Australia Post.  We do not even get first say over the mail runs anymore but cop the flax if a problem occurs.  Being a Licensee in an LPO is not very easy and is getting harder ,we need all the help we can get financially.
 
Yours in business
 
 
Marlene Nash 
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